
1166 THE LONDON GAZETTE, 16' FEBRUARY; 1912.

Such -restoration shall be
carried out, even if extradition
be not carried out owing to the
escape or death of the person
claimed.
• 'The rights, however, which
third persons, not involved in the
prosecution, may have acquired
over the said articles are reserved,
and the latter shall, should the
case arise, be restored to them,
free of charge, at the termination
of the proceedings. •
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'ARTICLE 17.

All expenses arising out of an
application for extradition, also
the. costs of the arrest, main-
tenance, and transport of the
person whose extradition shall
have been granted, as well as of
the dispatch and forwarding of
the articles which, by the pro-
visions of Article 16, are to be
returned or restored, shall be
borne by the requisitioning State
and by the State applied to within
the limits of their respective
territories.
. The cost of transport or other
expenses outside the territory of
the State applied to shall be
borne by the demanding State.

ARTICLE 18.

The stipulations of the present
Treaty shall be applicable to the
Colonies and foreign possessions
of His Britannic Majesty.

' The requisition for the sur-
render of a fugitive criminal who
has taken- refuge in any of such
Colonies or foreign possessions
shall be made to the Governor or
chief authority of such Colony or
possession by the Chief consular
officer'of Greece in such "Colony
or possession.
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